
Employment Opportunity  
 Posted: April 17, 2025 

 

DIRECTOR OF PUBLIC WORKS & ENGINEERING 
 

Vanderhoof is a friendly and welcoming rural-urban mixed community located in the geographical center 
of British Columbia and is at the “Heart of it All” when it comes to lifestyle, recreation, and employment 
opportunities. With a population base of roughly 4,500, and serving a larger area of nearly 10,000, 
Vanderhoof is an active community with great indoor/outdoor recreation facilities and trails. Vanderhoof is 
situated along Highway 16 (Yellowhead Highway), and is located an hour west of Prince George, BC. 

The District of Vanderhoof is seeking a Director of Public Works & Engineering to oversee the strategic 
planning, direction, and integration of all aspects of the Public Works Department operations, 
maintenance, and capital upgrades of municipal infrastructure, including streets, sidewalks, parks, arena, 
water, storm water and wastewater systems, equipment, and fleet.  The Director of Public Works & 
Engineering ensures continuous operation and services to the public, such as garbage collection, transit, 
and snow clearing services, as well as the maintenance and upkeep of District facilities such as the 
cemetery, airport, district owned buildings and properties.   

The Director of Public Works & Engineering is an integral part of the senior management team, involved in 
the development and implementation of departmental and Council projects, policies, and objectives.   

The ideal candidate will have considerable management experience, including project management; a 
post-secondary education in a related discipline; strong organizational and communication skills and 
exceptional interpersonal and leadership skills. 

The position is a regular full-time excluded management position that offers an attractive benefits package, 
including flex time.  The salary range for this position is $106,408 to $128,942. 

For a full description of the position please or to apply please click APPLY NOW, by Tuesday, May 20, 2025.     

The District is committed to diversity, equity and inclusion.  We invite all qualified candidates to apply. 

We want to thank all applicants, however only those chosen for an interview will be contacted. 

 

https://districtofvanderhoof.scouterecruit.net/jobs/DVH38

